
Dear student, 

We are award that you still have an outstanding bill for the Spring 2021 semester. You are also 

potentially eligible for Federal HEERF-2 CRRSAA funds as a result of the COVID-19 relief measures 

administered by the Federal Government. If you do in fact qualify for these funds at the time WKU 

makes disbursement to eligible students, we are able to offer the option for you to have them applied to 

you Spring bill. Please reply to this email stating as such, or simply type YES in your reply within the next 

48 hours. We will then make arrangements for any CRRSAA funds you may potentially be eligible for to 

be handled in this manner. 

 

You do not need to reply to this email if you do not wish to have funds applied to your outstanding 

balance. Unless you reply requestion funds to be disbursed to your billing account, been in past months 

and they will bypass your billing account. 

 

Watch your email for further updated on these HEERF II CRRSAA Funds in the coming weeks. 

 

Thanks, 

Department of Student Financial Assistance 


